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Dear Members of Council and Staff,

| wish to thank Council and Staff for report INS-2024-062, reviewing the residents request to
establish a Heritage Conservation District (HCD)

which pertains specifically to York Street.

| am fortunate to live on a street where people come and stay, raise their families, retire and
often remain in their homes for their final days. Then the process begins again and there are
new children playing in the snow, new activity on the street. It is so much more than a singular
designation for one house. It is about a neighbourhood and it not only affects the York Street
residents but the hundreds of people who visit because they also love York Street.

| know Council appreciates the town's heritage buildings but we are at a crossroads where
some decisions are needed if we want to preserve what is here. Thankyou again to Council
and in particular Planning for moving forward on this issue. Karen,. York Street
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